
INAUGURAL SESSION OF FIRST INTERNSHIP PROGRAMME 

UNDER FYUGP 2025 
 

The Internship Program for the Fourth Semester students of Nagaon G.N.D.G. Commerce College under the Four-

Year Undergraduate Program (FYUGP) was inaugurated on 24th April 2025 in collaboration with the Public Health 

Engineering Department (PHED), Nagaon, Assam. This marked the commencement of the first batch of students for the 

program. The session began with a warm welcome address by Dr. Mriganka Saikia, Principal, Nagaon GNDG Commerce 

College, who highlighted the importance of internships in enhancing practical exposure and skill development. This was 

followed by a technical session conducted by a resource person from the PHED, who shared valuable insights into the 

functioning and operations of the department, emphasizing its role in public health and community welfare. The entire 

program was coordinated by the Internship Coordinator, Mr. Aranya Jyoti Gayan, ensuring smooth conduct and active 

participation of students. The event successfully set the tone for the internship, motivating students to gain hands-on 

experience and contribute meaningfully to the sector. 

 


